
 

February 16, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Daniel Hawkins, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hawkins: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2281 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2281 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2281would require the Commissioner of Insurance to administer the provisions of the 

Vision Care Service Act. 

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Insurance, enactment of HB 2281 would require 

the agency to design, write and implement rules and regulations for the Act.  However, the 

agency would use its existing staff and budget resources to implement the provisions of the bill.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Glenda Haverkamp, Insurance  


